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MINUTES 

Beaver Meadow Golf Advisory Committee Meeting 

April 8th, 2021 

 

 

In Attendance: Chris Mulleavey (Chair), Bob Norton, Linda Mattlage, Nathan Fennessy, Roger 

Jobin, Bob Whatmough, Jennifer Kretovic, Fran Hunt, Phil Davis, Bernard “Sid” Chase, and 

Deputy City Manager Brian LeBrun. 

 

Absent: Dick Holden. 

 

The meeting was called to order.  Deputy City Manager Brian LeBrun read the COVID-19 

Public Meeting Procedures Notice in compliance with Governor Sununu’s Executive Order #12.   

 

1) Public Input: There was no public input. 

 

2) Approval of March Meeting Minutes: Jennifer Kretovic motioned and Bob Norton 

seconded to approve the minutes from the March 11, 2021 meeting.  The motion passed with 

a unanimous with a roll call vote.  

 

3) Pro Shop Update: 

 The Pro Shop simulator has been removed and the Pro Shop is ready for outdoor 

operations. 

 Memberships are trending ahead of last year, mainly due to the fact that we were closed 

last year because of the COVID-19 Pandemic.  

 Inventory items have begun to arrive and the Pro Shop is beginning to look full with 

products.  

 

4) Course Update: 

 The course appears to have wintered well.  We will know more as the grass begins to 

grow. 

 Course clean up continues. The pinecones and branches from the last wind storm has 

created a sizable clean-up.  

 The project on Hole 13 and 14 has continued to make great progress. 

 

5) Adjournment: Jennifer Kretovic motioned and Bob Norton seconded to adjourn.  The 

meeting was adjourned on a unanimous roll call vote. 

 


